
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 15th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have created an opportunity to support your child with spelling. This is a barrier for your child 

and they need extra support to catch up in order to have an opportunity to reach the expected 

standard in writing by the end of the year.   

 

We are able to offer extra provision on a Mondays before school from 8:30am until 9am. This will 

involve your child working with Mrs Cockerill in a small group that will focus on spelling the 

common exception words (these were sent home in the learning pack last half term) and use their 

Read, Write Inc knowledge to spell by sounding out. The sessions will begin from Monday 27th 

November 2017 and continue on a weekly basis until Monday 18th December 2017.  The 

sessions will continue in January from Monday 8th January until Monday 29th January.  

 

Please bring your child to the Year 2 classroom door from 8:25am. We believe that these additional 

sessions will make a huge difference to your child and build their confidence in writing.  

 

If you give consent for your child to attend, please return the permission slip below by Wednesday 

22nd November.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs Reynolds     

Deputy Headteacher  Headteacher      

 

 

I give permission for _____________________________________________ to attend the Monday session 

from 8:30am. 

 

Signed __________________________Parent/Carer    Date: ____________________________ 

 


